
Dear Parents, 

Christmas is upon us!  This holiday season, Puddle Jumpers will be closed Friday, 
December 24th. Also we will be closed on Friday, December 31st 

Classroom Christmas Parties will be held Thursday, December 23rd starting at 
2:30pm. Sign up sheets will be located in the front office. Please keep in mind we 
are a nut-free facility. 

 

We hope you and your family have the Merriest Christmas and Happy New Year! 

~ Laurie 
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Emma Barnes 12/6/2017 

E.J. Houck 12/8/2017 

Saoirse Leanza 12/13/2012 

Elaina Burditt 12/13/2018 

Kyler White 12/14/2019 

Patrizio Assisi 12/14/2012 

Wilkerson Martin 12/15/2017 

Jesse Quick  12/19/2018 

Aden Murray 12/20/2017 

Cooper Siter 12/22/2020 

Sam Fairchild 12/27/2017 

Trace Pearce 12/28/2019 

Jackson Holden 12/29/2017 

JW Walker 12/30/2017 















Tag, You're It 
• Trace a cookie cutter on a piece 

of felt and colored paper. 
• Cut out shapes and glue 

together. 
• Punch a hole at the top center of 

the tag. 
• Add a string to attach to a gift. 

Melt-free  
Snowmen 

• Cut snowman shapes out of felt. 
• Decorate each snowman with a 

felt top hat. 
• Punch a hole on each side of the 

snowman. 
• String with baker's twine. 




